
 

Long Prairie City Work Session 
Long Prairie City Hall or Via-Teleconference 

5:30 p.m. Tuesday, November 29th, 2022 
 

The Long Prairie City Council met in special session at City Hall, 5:30 p.m., Tuesday 
November 29th, 2022. Mayor Jodi Dixon called the meeting to order with the following 
present:  Council members Lilah Gripne, David Wright, Bob Klick, and Datrick Mitchell. Also 
present were City Administrator Ted Gray and Jim Kreemer.  
 
Council member Klick motioned Dixon seconded to approve the agenda as presented for 
the Work Session. Motion Carried Unanimously. 
 
The City Council reviewed the criteria for deferment of assessments and the applications 
received related to the CSAH 38 and CSAH 56 road projects. Through discussion the council 
made determinations on properties to allow a deferment of assessment and others that will 
need to provide additional information to make an appropriate determination their request.    
 
Council member Gripne motioned, and Klick seconded to approve the deferment of 
assessments for Sara Meis located at 217 2nd ST SW and Steve Laumeyer located at 112 
Fairview Ave NW. Motion Carried Unanimously.  
 
Council member Wright motioned and Gripne seconded to table the other applications 
until information can be received by December 16th, 2022.  
 
Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
__________________________________  _________________________________ 
Ted Gray      Jodi Dixon  
City Administrator/Clerk    Mayor 
 
 
 
 


